
 

Winston-Salem City Council 

APPROVED 

January 22, 2019 

 

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE CITY MANAGER TO ENTER INTO AN 

AGREEMENT WITH JOHN DAVENPORT ENGINEERING, INC. FOR 

PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR THE BURKE MILL ROAD 

CORRIDOR STUDY 
 

 

WHEREAS, residents on Burke Mill Road have expressed concerns that speeding 

traffic, sight distance issues at curves, and have had rising concerns for something to be done to 

address the additional improvements due to the redevelopment at the west end of Burke Mill 

near Academy Sports; and  

WHEREAS, in November 2018, the City of Winston–Salem solicited proposals from 

various professional engineering firms to conduct studies along both corridors; and  

WHEREAS, one proposal was submitted and accepted by John Davenport Engineering, 

Inc. for both studies. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Mayor and the City Council of the 

City of Winston-Salem authorize the City Manager to enter into an agreement with John 

Davenport Engineering, Inc. for professional engineering services for the Burke Mill Road 

Corridor Study for fees not to exceed $150,000. 


